
Agenda Item B.4 
CONSENT CALENDAR 

 Meeting Date: April 15, 2008  

  
 
 
TO: Mayor and Councilmembers 
 
FROM: Daniel Singer, City Manager 
 
CONTACT: Alvertina Rivera, Finance Director 
 
SUBJECT: Award of Contract for Auditing Services 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Authorize the City Manager to execute a three-year Auditing Services contract to 
Rogers, Anderson, Malody and Scott, LLP in an amount not exceed $37,450 for FY 
2007-08. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Since incorporation, the City has contracted with Mayer Hoffman and McCann to audit 
the City’s financial records and assist in the preparation of the CAFR (Comprehensive 
Audited Financial Reports).  It is standard practice to periodically rotate auditors in order 
to preserve auditor independence and provide the agency being audited the benefit of a 
fresh perspective.   
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
On January 16, 2007 staff issued a Request for Proposals for Audit Services.  The RFP 
was sent to approximately 20 audit firms listed on the CSMFO (California Society 
Municipal Finance Officers) website.  The RFP was for a three-year contract with an 
option to extend two additional years, for a total of five.  By March 14th, the closing date 
of the RFP, only one response was received from Rogers, Anderson, Malody and Scott, 
LLP of San Bernardino.   
 
Staff has contacted the references provided by Rogers. The results of the reference 
checks were overwhelmingly positive.  The general feedback is that of high competence 
and professionalism, while being responsive and accommodating to their clients.  
Rogers, Anderson, Malody and Scott, LLP has extensive experience auditing agencies 
including the cities of: 
 
  Blythe San Jacinto  Grand Terrace Lake Elsinore 
  Banning Canyon Lake  Norco   Twenty-nine Palms 
  Galt  Perris   Ontario  Calimesa 
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Their list of clients also includes the Goleta Sanitary District and the Ventura Regional 
Sanitation District.   
 
Below is a summary of the auditor’s cost proposal: 
 

Service 2007/08 2008/09 2009/10 
City Audit & Related 
Reports  $ 21,500  $ 22,200  $ 23,750 
GANN Limit Review Report  $       800  $      830  $      860 
Single Audit & Related 
Report, if necessary  $   3,250  $   3,400  $   3,500 
Redevelopment Audit and 
Related Reports  $   5,500  $   6,000  $   6,500 
City State Controllers 
Report  $   4,200  $   4,400  $   4,600 
RDA State Controllers 
Report  $   2,200  $   2,400  $   2,600 
Total  $ 37,450  $ 39,230  $ 41,810 

 
Based on the proposer’s extensive audit experience and favorable commendations, 
Rogers, Anderson, Malody and Scott, LLP has been deemed the lowest responsive 
bidder.  Staff is therefore recommending award of the three-year Auditing Services 
contract to Rogers, Anderson, Malody and Scott, LLP. 
 
BUDGET/FISCAL IMPACTS: 
 
The FY 2007-08 and 2008-09 budgets for the Finance Department and the 
Redevelopment Agency include allocations totaling $40,000 and $42,500 which are 
sufficient to cover the fees proposed.  No additional allocations are required. 
 
Submitted By: Reviewed By: Approved By: 
 
 
_______________________ ________________________ _________________ 
Alvertina Rivera  Michelle Greene Daniel Singer 
Finance Director Admin. Svcs. Director City Manager 
 
ATTACHMENT: 
1. Proposal submitted by Rogers, Anderson, Malody and Scott, LLP 
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